
 

 

 

Construction Alert 
 

Traffic Shift on Hypoluxo Road Bridge  
Over Florida’s Turnpike  

 

 

Beginning at 5 a.m. Friday, April 28, 2023, eastbound traffic on the Hypoluxo Road bridge over Florida’s 

Turnpike/State Road (SR) 91 will be shifted slightly to the north as part of the next bridge reconstruction phase. 

During this traffic shift, the sidewalk on the south side of the bridge will be closed to pedestrian traffic. Pedestrians 

will be able to use the sidewalk on the north side of the bridge. 

 

One lane in each direction of the Hypoluxo Road bridge will remain open to all traffic and emergency vehicles. Most 

construction activities will take place between the hours of 7 a.m. and 9 p.m., seven days a week; however, some 

activities can only be performed at night and during off-peak hours on the Turnpike to minimize traffic delays for most 

drivers. 

 

Message boards have been installed along Hypoluxo Road to inform drivers of this change. The speed limit along 

this portion of Hypoluxo Road has been lowered to 35 miles per hour during these construction activities. Motorists 

are encouraged to use caution, drive slowly through the area, and follow the posted signage. 

 

This work is part of the project widening Florida’s Turnpike from Boynton Beach Boulevard/SR 804 to Lake Worth 

Road/SR 802. Please note, this schedule may change due to inclement weather or unforeseen conditions.  
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Fiorella Teodista 

Community Outreach Specialist 
954-934-1130 – or – 1-800-749-PIKE 

Fiorella.Teodista@dot.state.fl.us 
www.FloridasTurnpike.com • twitter.com/FloridaTurnpike 
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